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Please support this bill. Oregonians need to know how aour investments are 

impacting the climate.Climate change is having a negative impact on our lives and 

communities. Last year we experienced 106degree temperatures and drought in the 

Portland Metropolitan area. This was the consequence of climate change. If this bill is 

passed and enacted into law,the citizens of this state will be able to evaluate how the 

investments we make are contributing to the problem. 


